
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION OF THE 
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Industrial Development 
Authority (IDA) meeting scheduled for March 11, 2024, has been 
cancelled. The meeting was scheduled to begin at 3 p.m. in the BCC 
Executive Conference Room located in the County Administration 
Building, 500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine, FL.  

The next regularly scheduled IDA meeting will be held on April 8, 
2024, beginning at 3 p.m. The location of the April 8th meeting is the BCC 
Executive Conference Room located in the County Administration 
Building, 500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine, FL.   

Except for the March 11, 2024, IDA meeting, all other meetings 
previously noticed will take place at the time and date advertised, unless 
otherwise provided. 


